
BROWN AND
CALDWELL
September 28, 1996

Mr. Greg Olson
Project Officer
Environmental Engineer

United States Environmental Protection Agency
75 Hawthorne Street
Mail Code W -6- 3
San Francisco, California 94105

Ms. Shirin Tolle
Project Offcer
APP Mining Unit
Arizona Department of Environmental Quality
3033 North Central Avenue
Phoenix, Arizona 85012 15-3355/45

Subject: Revised and Sealed Responses to Agency Comments
Concerning the Hydrogeological Modeling Aspects of
BHP Copper's Aquifer Protection Permit (APP) and
Underground Injection Control (UIC) Permit Application

Dear Mr. Olson and Ms. Tolle:

I am enclosing two sets of BHP Copper's responses to the comments of the Arizona

Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) and the United States Environmental

Protection Agency (EPA) concerning permit applications for the Florence project. They are to
replace the sets that Mr. John Kline distributed on September 4, 1996. (See enclosed copy of
Mr. Kline's September 4 letter.)

As you wil recall, the. Septemer 4 responses were the subject of an extended teleconference
involving personnel from ADEQ, EPA, BHP Copper and Brown and CaldwelL. A significant
part of the teleconference was devoted to questions concerning the proposed aquifer

exemption, the location of the monitoring wells, and the number of monthly samples obtained
from each well. It was agreed that Mr. Kline would consider the agency concerns voiced during
the telephone conference and submit a revised proposal concerning the boundaries of the
proposed aquifer exemption. The revised proposal concerning the boundary exemption is
shown in Part II, Responses to Comments 2 and 3 in the enclosed copies of Table 3 ( Response
to EPA Technical Comments Issued June 27,1996).

Environmental Engineering And Consultng' Analytical Services
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You will note that the enclosed sets of responses have been sealed by Mr. James M. Oliver,
Registered Geologist.

A table showing the Point of Compliance (POC) wells and number of monthly samples is
separately enclosed.

In accordance with Ms. Shirin Tolle's request, Brown and Calwell is preparing three visual
aids (posters) for use during the scheduled October 2 video conference. One will show the
location of the POC wells relative to the in-situ mine area and the surface facilities. One will
present a 3-D perspective of the proposed area of aquifer excemption. The remaining poster
wil present a magnified version of the table (Table 2) of operational variables that form the
basis ofthe operations, monitoring, and contingency plans. For a discussion of those plans and
Table 2, please refer to the enclosed set of responses to EPA comments, Table 3, Comment i i
and Attachment 5.

Please call me at 602-222-4533 if you have comments or questions regarding this letter or the
enclosures.

Very truly yours,

BROWN AND CALDWELL

~(
Jarrell E. Southall
Project Manager

Enclosures - :"f;j

cc: Mr. John T. Kline, BHP Copper

Mr. James Oliver, Brown and Caldwell
Mr. Joe R. Wiliams, United States Environmental Protection Agency
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